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This bill is absurd. You should not dictate the size of a dwelling after a home is lost. 

You should do everything possible to help the victims and let them build what size 

dwelling they can afford as long as is meets the guidelines for their property. You 

allow homes to be built like the DR Horton sub division that builds homes that take up 

90% of the property and right on top of each other. Do not let this pass 


